
COMMITTEE MEETING ON SATURDAY MARCH 5TH 2016 
 

Attendees Heather Greaves (treasurer, minutes), Sally Young, Judith Canning, Sue Foster. 

 

1) to have a sunshine tin for suggested donation of 20 pence for flowers etc 

2) members  to continue to pay £1 per meeting attended for branch running costs 

3) receipts to be obtained for purchases made 

4) to have £100 in account at beginning of year for regular outgoings 

a) Deanery levy of 70 p per member 

b) £20 for printings, mailings and insurance from office 

c) £30 for hire of room 

5) members to pay in full for subscriptions by November meeting 

6) at the end of year any surplus money to go to MU projects 

 


